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A note by the DPFS – Kieron Creagh 
 

 
 
January Sales 
 
Following the success of our January Sales last year we’ve repeated them again this year. We have 
a range of deals in the Union Shop, Gift Shop, Newsagents, South Ken Bars and Reynolds. This will 
be similar to regular promotions but will receive more publicity. 
 
For more information check out the website:  

https://www.imperialcollegeunion.org/food-drink/january-sales 
 
Bar Product Tendering Process 
 
The Commercial Services Manager, Matthew Bowman, is currently in the process of meeting with 
soft drink, spirit, package (bottled beer etc) and snack suppliers. We will be looking at quotes given 
by all of them and will choose the one which gives the best value for money, I will report on this as 
it progresses. With regards to draft products (out of the Tap/pump) we have recently renewed a 
deal with Greene King, that will last until the middle of 2015. 
 
 
Annual Budgeting 
 
Last term the DPCS, Student Activities Manager - Anthony Crowther and myself worked on an 
entirely new annual budgeting procedure in order to allocate funding to our CSPs. This started at 
the end of last year where everyone involved was invited to make comments and was asked if they 
would like to come in for a one to one meeting about it. After drawing up a draft a meeting then 
took comments from CSPB and the final paper was passed at the end of last term. 
 

 

 

 

 


